
NATIONAL HAEMOPHILIA TREATMENT CENTRE 
LARIONAD COIREALA HAEMIFILE NA hEIREANN 

ADULTS CHILDREN (UP TO 15 YEARS) 

ST. JAMES'S HOSPITAL, THE NATIONAL CHILDREN'S HOSPITAL, 
James's Street, Dublin 8. Harcourt Street, Dublin 2. 

Telephone 783922 Telephone 752355. 
757941 

10th October, 1984 
Dr. E.E. Mayne, 
Consultant Haematologist, 
Royal Victoria Hospital, 
Belfast BT12 6BA 

re: ----------------------------------.-----.-----.-------.-----•--------.--GRO-A 
---.---.-------.--------------•---------•---------------.----.---.---.-- 

Dear Elizabeth, 

I think it would be rather silly to charge each other for treatment of haemophiliacs 
during short visits North or South of the border. This should in the ordinary course 
of events balance out. On the other hand, I agree when prolonged treatment is envisaged 
for a citizen of the Republic in Northern Ireland we should make suitable compensation 
a we discussed. Perhaps you might give the question of short visits more thought. 

Yours sincerely, -.-_._._._._._._-._._._._._._.__._._._._._._._._._._._._._._--_------------------_ _ 

GRO-C ' G RO-A 

Ian Temperley 
_/._.-._._._._._._..._. _.-._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._.-._._._._ .._.. 
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BELFAST. BT12 6BA 

Telephone : 40503 

Department of Haematology 

Professor Ian Temperley 
National Haemophilia Treatment Centre 
St. James's Hospital 
James1s Street 
Dublin 8 

re: GRO-A 

GRO-A 

Unit No. 77/ 1 332 Q-- J

Dear Ian 

I apologise for the delay in writing to you regarding the above. 

His usage of factor VIII for his home treatment during the year 1983 was 34,300 units. I think for the severity of his haemophilia, etc. this is a reasonable usage, as some 5, 100 units were used for 
prophylaxis and the rest was involved in active bleeding episodes. 

I suppose it would be reasonable to suggest that 3,000 units per month would be approximately right for his management for this year, 1984. I would leave it -to your discretion to see whether you thought that would be a reasonable figure, or perhaps we should leave it at 2,000 units and we will supply the discrepancy. 

I totally agree that your comments in your letter of 10 October 1984 that short visits should not in any way be charged against North or South of the border. 

With kind regards, 

Yours sincerely 

E. E. Mayne 
Consultant Haematologist 

/ap 
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